
      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

July 16, 2009 
   

 
Ariel Son 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 

RE:  
Docket No. 00-035-T01 Tariff P.S.C.U. No. 42, Re: Proposed 
Schedule 70 - Tariff Revisions Attributable to the Recently 
Approved Merger between PacifiCorp and Scottish Power in 
Docket No. 98-2035-04 

 
Dear Ms. Son: 
 

The Commission has reviewed the Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program 
submitted on March 31, 2009. 
 

The Division has recommended that the Commission acknowledge the Annual 
Report.  The Divisions also recommends the Commission to direct the Company to file a report 
on the status of the $900,000 balance for the RECs as an amendment to this report.  Now 
therefore, the Annual Report, has hereby been acknowledged by the Commission.  The 
Commission also directs the Company to file a report on the status of the $900,000 balance for 
the RECs as an amendment to this report. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard                         
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 


